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20 May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 10 MFL Speaking Examinations 

 

Year 10 students have their French, German or Spanish speaking examinations in the two weeks 

immediately following the half term break (w/c 6 June and 13 June).  It is important that, over half 

term, they revise the topics they have covered this year, paying particular attention to the questions 

and answers they have prepared on these topics.   

 

The examination involves a short role-play, a photo card with questions related to one of the topics 

studied and a short conversation on two different topics to the one on the photo card.  Students 

will be shown the format by their language teacher.  

 

A schedule will be drawn up and students will be advised which day has been allocated for each 

teacher.  The teachers will then draw up their own timetable for the day and students will be given 

the exact time and date of their examination as soon as possible.  Absentees will have to take the 

examination during the lunch hour or after school. 

 

Please note that we will timetable examinations for dual linguists so that they have a few days gap 

between their French and their second language, to allow time for revision. 

 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me by e-mailing 

(J.ODonnell@parmiters.herts.sch.uk).  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Ms J O’Donnell 

Head of Languages 
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